
Dear Parent, 

IMPORTANT – REGISTER TO VIEW SCHOOL PHOTOS 

Carmel Jane Photography will be visiting our school on 3rd October 2022, to take the 

Individual & Class Group Photos.  

All Parents are requested to pre-register before the photography date above to enable 

access to your child’s photographs. 

Pre-registration is required for every photo shoot. 

Registration only takes a minute.  Please visit Carmel Jane and enter the following code: 

JRTG3WK 

 You will then be asked to pre-register with your child's full school register name. 

Once registered, as soon as the photos are available you will receive an automatic email 

notification to inform you that your child's photos are now ready to be viewed and can 

be purchased.  

Many Thanks 

School Office 

Sent via 
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